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Week Ending 06-11-23 

INCIDENTS: 

06-05-23 
 

At 0120hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0886 for a report of a barking dog 
at a residence on Hebron St. 
 

At 1232hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0887 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1322hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0888 for a disabled vehicle at a 
residence on S. Clay St. 
 

At 1358hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0889 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1537hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0890 for a fire at a residence on S. 
Clay St. 
 

At 1638hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0891 for a report of assault at a 
business on Lakeview Dr. Arrested was Isaiah Jonston, age 24 of Millersburg Ohio. 
 

At 1648hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0892 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 

At 2157hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0893 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on E. Jones St. 
 

06-06-23 
 

At 0625hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0894 to assist a motorist in 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 

At 0653hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0895 for an animal call at a 
residence on E. Jones St. 
 

At 1104hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0896 for a report of a traffic 
offense at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

06-07-23 
 

At 0101hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0897 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Clay St. 
 

At 1433hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0898 for a report of theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2140hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0900 for a report of mental at 
business on N. Washington St. 
 

06-08-23 
 
No incidents to report. 
 
06-09-23 
 
At 0239hrs this department responded to call 23MPD901 to assist another agency at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 

At 1002hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0903 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1008hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0904 for a report of found property 
at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1012hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0905 for a report of found property 
at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1640hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0906 for a report of mental at a 
business on E. Jackson St. 
 

At 1711hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0907 for a report of a juvenile 
problem at a residence on N. Crawford St. 
 

At 1813hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0908 for a report of a dog at large 
at a residence on E. Jackson St. 
 

At 1850hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0909 for a building check at a 



business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2120hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0910 for a report of theft at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
06-10-23 
 
At 0319hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0911 for a report of a suspicious 
person on S. School St. 
 
At 1030hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0912 for a report of a junk vehicle 
on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1614hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0914 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1841hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0915 for a 911 hang up call from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2258hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0916 to assist another agency on 
Wooster Rd. 
 
06-11-23 
 
At 1602hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0917 for a report of unauthorized 
use of a motor vehicle on S Washington St. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Accidents: 
 

06-07-23 
 

At 1557hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0899 for a two-vehicle injury crash 
at a business on Wooster Rd. 
 

06-09-23 
 

At 0556hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0902 for a two-vehicle non-injury 
crash at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
06-10-23 
 



At 1414hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0913 for a two-vehicle non-injury 
crash on E. Jackson St. 
 


